Faculty Salary and Budget Committee
Minutes of Friday, March 26, 2010
PRESENT:
Aaron Baxter, Wally Boeve, Pat Bravender, Lawrence Burns, Gregg Dimkoff, , Joe Godwin (ex officio), Heather Gulgin, Robert Hollister, Zach Kurmas, Susan Mlynarczyk, Donijo Robbins (Chair), Xandra Xu


ABSENT:  
 Doug Busman, Kurt Fanning, Milt Ford, Fran Kelleher, Patrick Thorpe
1. The meeting was Called to Order at 12:19pm

2. The Minutes of March 19, 2010 were approved as submitted.
 
3. Announcements 
The Chair reported that she was invited to attend the UAS meeting today to discuss the health care benefits program.

Joe Godwin answered questions from the floor regarding the health care benefits program and considerable discussion heard.  Informational sessions are planned for both campuses.

4. During discussion on selecting an FSBC Chair and Vice Chair for 2010-2011, Donijo Robbins reported that she is willing to serve as the FSBC Chair for another term should the committee re-elect her.  She also reported that those interested in chairing the committee in the future should consider serving as vice-chair next year.  

5. Considerable discussion was heard on concerns with the new Health Care Plan Designs, including how the 80/20 split will be maintained;  what measures are in place for cost containment;  what alternative plans, goals, etc., are under consideration if the costs are not reduced as projected.    The Chair will present the concerns raised to David Smith.  

6. The Chair presented an overview of the data gathered during the Salary Study, updating information that was last gathered in 1997/98, and answered questions raised from the floor.   This material will be distributed in the annual salary newsletter. 

The members of FSBC expressed their thanks to Chair Robbins for all of her hard work on behalf of faculty while serving on FSBC.  

7. The meeting adjourned at 1:44pm
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Approved on ____________

